
To:   FEC 
From:  Una Bray 
 
Minutes from FEC meeting of November 9, 2007 
 
1.  Minutes of 10-19-07 approved as amended. 
 
2.  The IPPC Report to FEC (based on the IPPC meeting of 11/2/07) was discussed.   
 

It was reported that Michael Casey challenged the target of 620 new first year students, 
and asked whether or not a larger class would support more diversity. It was mentioned 
that if we stay at that optimal amount we will not have wiggle room.  Next year we will 
exceed the 620, then trend down again.  Mehmet said that Mary Lou’s presentation 
convinced him of the difficulty of filling a class.  The conversation changed to a 

 Study Group to discuss their 
report.  It was decided that we would read the report and revisit that question. 

 
4.  Round Two Elections. 
 

John Brueggemann will run the next election – this one for Athletic Council, CEPP, FEC, 
and UWW.  John reported that he planned to initiate the process by contacting Sue Blair, 
and would send out a wi


